
Dear Miriam Baptiste 

 

I object to any basement extension on the site at 50 Maresfield Gardens. 

 

Any excavation will cause serious damage to number 48, listed for conservation. 

 

I object to the wall being erected on the south side of the building, it will look overbearing and 

change the current view of trees and foliage from the street. 

 

I also object to any trees being felled. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Maurice 

49 Maresfield Gardens, NW3 


